THE UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN
MADISON

COMMITTEE ON LOANS AND
UNDERGRADUATE SCHOLARSHIPS

June 12, 1941

Iir. Forrest C. Allen

PDepartment of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

My dear Mr. Allen:

Thank you for your letter of June 4 in recommenda-
tion of Gabe C. Parks for an undergraduate non-resident
tuition scholarship. You may be assured that the Com-

mittee will give every possible consideration to his
application.

If we may be of further service to you at any time,
we will be glad to have you write to us.

Sincerely yours,

COMMITTEE ON LOANS AND
UNDERGRADUATE SCHOLARSHIPS

We Jo Harri
Secretary
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